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INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR

27 October 2020

Michael Hill International Limited (ASX/NZX: MHJ) confirms that at the end of the AGM on Tuesday, 27 October 2020,
Janine Allis retired as a Director of the Company.

This announcement is authorised for release by the Company Secretary.
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